
NORTH MAC COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #34 

Tuition Waiver Hearing 

 

 

 

Date: December 14, 2016 

 

Time entered in hearing: 6:45 p.m.  

 

Location:  South Campus Multi-Purpose Room 

 

Members present:  Nichols, Spann, Worth, Cole, Nichols, Hays 

 

Person taking and recording minutes: Patti Fetter 

 

Also present: Rob Horn, Dennis McMillin, Michele Cimarossa, Nancy Bitner, John 

Downs, Shane Owsley, Jodi Baker, Jodi Alexander, Connie Schroeder, Lacy Strader, 

Jennifer McQuality, Eilene Mullen, Craig Fess, Anna Allen, Amanda Hendricks, Laurie 

Wade, Brooke Earley, Carol Rosentreter, Amanda Braley, Leslie Naugle, Sarah Etter, 

Gail Gass, Jodee Rutherford, Sharon James, Angie Fatheree 

 

Topics for discussion: Tuition Waiver Information 

 

Questions and Answers – Morene Nichols question the amount of tuition and if there was 

a cap on the number of employees.  Hays explained there was not a cap on the number of 

employees who could bring their children to North Mac and that the school would receive 

General State Aide for these children.  

Lacy Strader questioned whether just tuition or would registration also be waived. Also 

Connie Schroeder asked if not renewed in five years what would happen then. Hays 

explained registration would still be paid, tuition would have to be paid if waiver not 

renewed in five years and that the tuition amount is a taxable fringe benefit.  

A discussion was held regarding whether this should be a negotiated item with the union 

and also whether more research should be done before implementing.   

  

Time of adjournment:  7:08 p.m. 

 

        

      ________________________________ 

      Board President 

 

 

      ________________________________ 

      Secretary 

 


